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Pig Keepers’ Club Meeting 
 

 The committee of the Pig Keepers’ Club met in the schoolroom.  Those present were Messrs. G. A. 
Lee (chairman), H. Simper, P. Adams and G. Wheeler and the secretary (Mr. R. O. Chave).  It was 
decided to insure all members pigs through the Small Pig Keepers Council with the National Farmers 
Union.  The secretary reported that the Council required an affiliation fee of 10s. and the chairman 
generously offered to pay this.  Requests had been received from persons in Milton and Wootton 
Rivers for their parishes to be incorporated in the Clubs area and the committee approved. 
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